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From: Stephen Edwards <sledwards4959@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 8:35 AM
To: Platting
Subject: Comments for: triple B commercial tracks 2025

[EXTERNAL EMAIL - CAUTION: Do not open unexpected attachments or links.]
Stephen Edwards from RSA 27 MEADOW LAKES has no objection to this plat.
Eventually the road should be upgraded for maintenance to connect back to Vine
Please add my comments to the platting board packet

HANDOUT #1
TRIPLE B COMMERCIAL TRACTS 2025
CASE # 2025-048

! MEETING DATE: MAY 7, 2025



